Sent: 28/09/2023 8:52:06 AM
Subject: Support for indoor cricket facility Lot 12 DP 249310

Good morning,

I'd like to share my complete support for Lot 12 DP 249310. Cricket on the Northern Beaches
is flourishing however there is no indoor training facility within half an hour of the area.
Recently, we have a seen significant rainfall limit training. This facility would allow more
players to train for more time of the year. Also, It would create another excellent hub for the

community to come together and connect.

| strongly support this DA and hope that the many benefits it will bring to the community will
be enough to ensure its approval.

Kind Regards,
George Cumming



